**December 11, 2023** 

## Transfer of General Fund Free Cash for purchase of Skid Steer

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve a transfer of \$75,000 from the certified General Fund free cash for the purchase of a new skid steer.

**Explanation:** This is a request to replace a 10 year old Skid Steer for the DPW. It would cost over \$30,000 to replace only the engine. This vehicle is used throughout the year for various tasks – brush removal along trails and roads, trench work, snow removal in areas not suitable for the sidewalk machine and tree work.